
 

 
 

The Glen Rock Recreation Board met on Tuesday, May 16th, 2017 at the park in Glen Rock, PA at 

6:30pm. Members present were: Doug Young (Borough Liaison), Jeremy Diehl, Rosemary Diehl, and Ali 

Collier. Lauren Milliken and Rose Mattera was unable to attend. 

The minutes from the April meeting were reviewed and motioned for approval by Rosemary, seconded 

by Ali 

Treasurer’s report: Rosemary shared the Profit & Loss statements and balance $51,194.16 

We discussed removing Lauren from Rec Board. We talked about how many times she has attended or 

helped with anything. Rosemary motioned to remove Lauren, seconded by Ali. Doug will take the 

decision to the Council meeting on May 17th, 2017. Once it has been decided on, Rosemary will post to 

the Glen Rock and Glen Rock Dog Park Facebook pages to try to find someone interested in helping on 

Rec Board.  

We discussed the grant project. Mulch was finished, trees planted, a second round of grass was talked 

about and the fence was fixed. We decided on the 2 other waste stations (Depot-006-B from 

dogwastedepot.com) and Doug will get with Ron to get them installed, once they arrive. We also talked 

about getting another trash can for the area by the dog park. Jeremy will get the rules together and post 

temporary signs. We will wait a year and see if we need to tweak the rules, before getting a permanent 

sign made. The stain was given to Ron and the benches will be sprayed and placed in the park and Doug 

will get with Ron about it. The water was turned on in the dog park. There needs to be a ribbon cutting 

ceremony/opening date, which has not been planned yet.  

We discussed the 5K9 event. There is one vendor so far, but we haven’t really pushed for vendors yet. 

We need to work on vendors and sponsors for the event. Rose is working on getting the site up and 

running for the run sign up.  

We discussed the dog park sign that is up at the VCA and that Rosemary had dropped off a 5k9 poster 

for them to update it.  

Rose created a Google calendar and we were trying to find a way to make it easier to know what is going 

on at the park. 

Ali got the Eventbrite site set up and a poster made for the Summer Playground Program. Now you can 

sign up online. Ali will send Rosemary the poster and she will post it on the Glen Rock Park Facebook 

page.  



 

 
Jeremy said he still needs to look into new basketball nets, new tennis nets/ verify the condition of the 

net. He was also going to work on purchasing a new urinal and installing it. 

Doug will get with Ron about the ADA signs up in the parking lot.  

We discussed Ryan and the few complaints that we have had about the trash overflowing. Doug 

suggested that we talk to Ryan first to see if we can take care of the problem that way. Jeremy said he 

will call Ryan to talk to him. 

The meeting adjourned around 8pm. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 20th, 2017 at the 

Community Park.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Rosemary Diehl  

 

 

 


